
Calendars 2024 
The Parents’ Association and 

Ms. Fassnidge would like to 

thank you all for ordering 

your child’s Class Calendar, 

2024. We will let parents/guardians know 

when the calendars become available. It will 

be in time for Christmas! If anyone is still 

looking for calendars, we always order a few 

extra and they are sold on a first come first 

served basis. Price: €5 each 

 

GUESS WHO IS COMING TO 

 SCOIL NANO NAGLE? 

 

Who?  Santa Claus 

When? Thursday 

December 14th 

(Junior Infants to Second 

classes). 

When? Friday 

December 15th (Early Starts: morning 

& afternoon groups and Class 1). 

Where? Scoil Nano Nagle  

 

Santa Tickets for Sale! 
 

Watch this space and on Class Dojo 

for ticket sale dates!  
Santa tickets will go on sale the end of 

November – dates to be confirmed once the 

Parents Association have met. A letter will 

be sent home soon with full details. The cost 

is a little higher this year due to inflation. 

This year tickets cost €5 for one child, €8 

for two children, €10 for three children 

and €12 for four children from the same 

household. Each child will get a present and 

their class photograph taken with Santa.  

 

 

Parent’s Association Meeting 
 

Tuesday 28th November 
The next All-Inclusive Parents’ Association 

Meeting will take place on Tuesday 28th 

November at 9.00 a.m. in the Parents’ 

Room in the Pre-fabs. These meetings are 

open to all parents and not just the officers 

and committee members. New faces are 

always welcome. Bring a friend along too! 

 

 
Adult Classes 

 
The Knitting/Sewing Group 

will take place every Thursday 

until further notice from 9.15a.m. to 

11.15a.m. in the Parents’ Room in the Pre-

Fabs. No experience required. All welcome!  

Reminders! 
 

Punctuality: ‘Start as you mean 

to go on’-bringing your child to 

school on time is so important-

ensuring your child is lined up with the class 

outside means they are ready to start on time 

with their classmates. 
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Attendance: Please inform the school if you 

know in advance, that your child won’t be in, 

by text or voice message (please speak 

slowly and clearly when leaving a voice 

message). Just a reminder that any 

calls/messages concerning attendance should 

be directed to the mobile number at the top 

of the newsletter: 087 1755308 and 

NOT the school number. If there is no 

answer please leave a message. From the 8th 

January 2023 the Attendance only mobile 

number will no longer be in operation, 

therefore, you can call the school on the 

mainline number above or simply use 

Aladdin Connect. We thank you for your co-

operation. 
 

Early Collections: Please try to organise 

appointments after school hours if possible. 

It is important that your child remains at 

school until the official school day ends as 

he/she is missing out on valuable curriculum 

time and this impinges on their learning and 

overall success.  We would ask for your co-

operation in this matter. 

 

 

Updated Contact Details 
 

Please make Peggy (secretary) 

aware of any change of telephone 

number/address/email by filling out the 

yellow form available from Peggy at 

reception. Or use the Aladdin Connect app 

to make changes yourself. This can be done 

at any stage during the year. It is very 

important that the school has correct contact 

details.  

 

Parking of cars at drop off and collection 

times. 

 

We understand that the main road outside the 

school gates can be very busy at drop off and 

collection times. Please be mindful of 

homeowners in the area by not blocking 

driveways and gates.  

 

 

 

 

Illnesses 
 

It is very important that the school be told if 

your child develops any form of serious 

illness during the year. This should be done as 

soon as possible to ensure that we can take the 

necessary steps to safeguard all pupils and 

staff. If your child is ill, he/she should be kept 

at home and follow medical advice.     

 

 
Mental Health & the HSE 

 
 
The HSE has a useful Mental Health section 

on their website which contains information 

and advice about mental health and 

wellbeing. Click on the link 

below: https://www2.hse.ie/mental-health/ 

Choose a topic to make the connections and 

find support that can help (anxiety, sleep, 

stress, and low mood).  

 

 

Home School Support 2023/24 
If you are concerned about a family situation that 

may be affecting your child, 

please inform us. There is help 

available in our school and we 

can let you know of services 

that are available in the 

community. The Home School 

Community Liaison  

Co-ordinator (HSCL), Ms 

Fassnidge is here to support you in 

a private and confidential way 

during school hours. Please note 

that the HSCL phone number is 

different to the school number 

089 615 8480 or alternatively you can email 

hsclnanonagle@gmail.com during school hours. 

 

School Website 

 

Please check the school website regularly 

for recent updates and school information. 

www.scoilnanonagle.com 
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